
Report of the Community and Leisure Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 March 2003 

8. THE MULTI SENSORY CENTRE -  QUEEN ELIZABETH II PARK 
 
 A report from the Multi Sensory Centre Co-ordinator provided an update on the development of the 

Multi Sensory Centre at Queen Elizabeth II Park. 
 
 The Committee decided to receive the information and send letters of thanks to those who have 

made a major contribution to the centre. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


